
U.S. Department of Justice 

Washington, D.C. 20530 
JUN 2 6 2000 

MEMORANDUM FOR BUREAU PROCUREMENT CHIEFS 

FROM:	 Janis A. Sposato 
Procurement Executive 

SUBJECT: DOJ Procurement Guidance Document 00-1 

Rescission of DOJ Procurement Guidance Document 98-6: DOJ Y2K Contracting 
Policy and Warranty 

With the successful transition of our systems to Y2K compliance, the unique and specific 
policies and warranty clause contained in the subject Procurement Guidance Document are no 
longer required. It is hereby rescinded in its entirety. 

Please make sure your personnel are aware of this change. If you have any questions please call 
H.B. Myers at 202/616-3758. 


